Land Use

From: Don Nourse

Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2024 7:40 AM

To: Land Use

Cc: Neil Faiman (neil@faiman.org); Eric Miron - Assistant Fire Chief; Tom Staiti Sr. - Deputy
Fire Chief

Subject: H-132 - 291 Captain Clark Highway

Caryn:

My apologies for the delay, based on my site visit on Wednesday, April 3, it appears that the driveway
modifications depicted by the stakes and ground markings would be adequate to accommodate emergency
vehicles at 291 Captain Clark Highway. Please let me know if you have any further questions or concerns.

Don Nourse

Chief of Department
Wilton Fire Department
102 Main Street

PO Box 83

Wilton, NH 03086
firechief@wiltonnh.gov
Office: 603-654-6758
Direct: 603-654-9191
Mobile: 603-732-2015




